
Attention: Carly Sawyer

Dear Carly

This DA application brings to Bardo Road an over development of the site which is not only not 
in keeping with other individual residential buildings but also a dramatic up-scaling of the over 
55 developments already in Bardo Road. The development is not sympathetic to the street 
scape with its overall bulk and scale, comprising the visual amenity of the street.
Bardo Road is also at capacity with regard to road traffic. It is already dangerous navigating 
between parked cars and entering and exiting driveways. We simply do not need additional 
cars using Bardo Road especially as a long established kindergarten is directly located 
opposite the proposed development.
The steps taken by the applicant to clear the land prior to development has had a detrimental 
impact on the environment and has detracted from the leafy nature of Bardo Road. A large 
component of the tree canopy has disappeared affecting the wildlife of the immediate area.
I believe that the Council and the NBLPP should seriously consider the wishes of the residents 
of Bardo Road and reject this development as they are the people who will be directly effected.
Regards
Sally Fox
1/30-32 Bardo Road
Newport
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